
Bring
Your
Own
Device

Leesville Road High School
OPT-OUT FORM

Parents and Guardians -
 
LRHS is now taking part in the WCPSS pilot program for “Bring Your Own 
Device.” Students will be able to bring their personal Smart phone, laptop, 
tablet, or other web-access device to school for instructional classroom 
usage. Students are not required to bring a device - this is a voluntary 
program to help provide more students with network access using devices 
they feel comfortable with (their own).
 
Note that LRHS staff members are not permitted to touch the device, except 
for confiscation due to disciplinary reasons. In addition, staff cannot provide 
technical support for privately owned devices. LRHS, its staff, and the 
WCPSS are not liable for loss or damage to the device. It is up to the 
student to keep his/her personal device safe and secure while on campus.
 
Students must abide by the BYOD policies and procedures the school has 
established. You can learn more about these on our website at:         
 
 
 
Devices may only be used when directed by staff members for instructional 
purposes. Staff members will never require students install apps. Any digital 
tools or resources used for instruction on BYOD devices will not require any 
form of cost for the student. Students will be required to use the new 
“WAKE-BYOD” network.
 
If you prefer your student not be able to use his/her personal device in 
class, please return this opt-out form to your student’s 2nd period 
teacher or the LRHS Media Center.
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________
 
Grade: _________
 
I do not grant permission for my student to bring a 
personal device to school for classroom 
instructional usage.
 
_______________________________________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature                                           Date

January, 2017

Return this form to the LRHS Media Center

http://bit.ly/lrhsbyod
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